
Bradley Partner Todd Presnell
Sworn in as Tennessee Chapter
President  of  American  Board
of Trial Advocates
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is pleased to announce that
Todd Presnell, a partner in the firm’s Nashville office, has
been sworn in as president of the Tennessee Chapter of the
American Board of Trial Advocates.

“Todd is an exceptional trial lawyer and an advocate for his
clients, and we know that his leadership will help advance
ABOTA’s  goals  in  the  state  of  Tennessee,”  said  Bradley
Nashville Office Managing Partner Lauren B. Jacques.

A member of the firm’s Litigation Practice Group, Mr. Presnell
has  an  active  trial  practice,  serves  in  discovery-counsel
roles,  and  leads  and  advises  on  internal  corporate
investigations.  He  represents  major  corporations,  small
businesses, governmental entities, tax-exempt organizations,
and individuals in litigation matters and has served as lead
counsel in federal and state courts throughout the country. He
has tried more than 25 cases to verdict and argued before the
Tennessee Supreme Court and the Tennessee Court of Appeals, as
well as the Sixth, Seventh, and Tenth U.S. Circuit Courts of
Appeals. Mr. Presnell also counsels and advises in-house legal
departments  on  the  attorney-client  and  other  evidentiary
privileges.

About Bradley
Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
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Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s almost 600 lawyers represent regional, national and
international clients in various industries, including banking
and financial services, construction, energy, healthcare, life
sciences, manufacturing, real estate, and technology, among
many others.


